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Year 1 Reading with your Child Session – Tuesday 6th February at 3.00pm

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1 children,

We would like to invite you in to school on Tuesday 6th February from 3.00
pm-3:20pm to read alongside your child in the KS1 hall at the end of the day. On
the day of this event, if you could wait outside the KS1 hall door and we will bring
you through when it is time.

This session will commence with a short reading activity where the teacher displays
a text or reads a section of a book to the class. The children can then be asked a
few questions about the text and participate in 'oracy' activities using sentence
stems to answer questions. After this short activity, you will have a chance to read
alongside your child and share the love of reading and books. This will be an ideal
opportunity for you to understand the importance of reading for enjoyment with
your child and the need to share high quality books with them.

The class teacher will have a selection of books for you to choose from but if you
have a favourite book which you would like to share with your child, please feel
free to bring it along with you.

We look forward to seeing you all and hope that this will be a worthwhile event to
attend with your child.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Parker and Mrs Leach
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